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lLegal Notice

Notice of Public Hearing

The Village of Glenwillow Planning Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday,
August 30, 2023, at 5:30 P.M. at the Village Hall located at 29555 Pettibone Road,
Glenwillow, Ohio, to discuss the case of Kevin Slivka, agent for Heorot LLC, owner of the
property at 7710 Bond Street, Permanent Parcel #991-15-002 and location of Asphalt
Fabrics, who is requesting a condtional use permit to permit outdoor storage of materials,
equipment, and fleet vehicles until December 31, 2024. The property is zoned Limited
Industrial District.

Village of Glenwillow Chapter 1117.05 requires a public hearing and notice for applications
that involve a conditional use permit.

The public is invited to attend or submit comments in writing to the Village at the address
listed above. Any person wishing to attend and requires accommodations under the
Americans with Disabilities Act, please contact the Village of Glenwillow Building
Department at 440-232-4380 no later than 72 hours before the public hearing.

Village of Glenwillow
Braden G. Thomas, CBO
Building Official




